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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No. 138/2018 
 
Date: 8th March 2018 
 
  
 
UPDATE ON ROCK FALL  
 
H.M. Government of Gibraltar can confirm that specialist Geo Technical engineers have arrived in 
Gibraltar to assess the recent rock fall at Devil’s Tower Road and identify any residual risk. 
 
In the short term, a fence will be constructed along the front of the aerial farm site to mitigate the 
risk of fly rock.  When the Geo Technical consultants complete their assessment longer term 
solutions will be identified, if any. 
 
The road is expected to re-open towards the end of the coming weekend or very early next week. 
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